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Grundfos and Ghana’s government renews commitment to water
11-May-2023

We are extending our partnership with the Ghanaian Ministry of Sanitation and Water Resources to bring a long-lasting solution to the country’s water supply challenges.
Last week, a Grundfos delegation headed by Stéphane Simonetta, Group Executive Vice President and CEO of Industry, visited Ghana. The visit was a follow-up on a previous engagement in the country. In addition to meetings with partners, customers and other stakeholders, a renewal of a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between Grundfos and the Ghanaian Ministry of Sanitation and Water Resources was part of the agenda.
“I was glad to represent Grundfos and sign the renewal of our collaboration with the ministry, continuing our joined efforts to ensure clean and affordable water access to people in rural areas. We can be proud of what is being done by our colleagues and our company here in Ghana,” said Stéphane Simonetta.
The MOU includes water service improvements and energy efficiency projects, as well as training, service and further collaboration on water and energy saving projects. The partnership was kicked off in 2020 and today, we are making a direct difference for more thousands of people in rural Ghana. We do this through our Ghana Water Initiative, which is part of Grundfos SafeWater (part of Water Utility), where we deliver water to two communities in partnership with local authorities.
“This collaboration is a good example of the type of public-private partnerships we need to bring water to more people. We in Grundfos remain committed to our target of providing water access to 300 million people worldwide, including 1 million in Ghana, who today do not have this. This aligns closely with our Purpose as well as with our commitment to the UN’s Sustainable Development Goal 6, focusing on water and sanitation,” Stéphane Simonetta added.
Grundfos has an office in Ghana, represented by Water Utility, whilst Industry works through a distributor. In addition, the Grundfos Foundation supports an installer training program at the national technical schools and the installations of community toilets.
During the visit in Ghana, Stéphane Simonetta and the delegation also got an opportunity to experience the difference we are making via our great colleagues from Eurowater. In Ghana, more than 20 water works are equipped with Eurowater solutions ensuring clean drinking water for people.
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